
                        
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
Friends of Loudwater School                 
Registered Charity No. 1053059                                                
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
FOLS LOTTERY 2023/24 – ANOTHER EASY WAY TO 

SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL! 
 
The Friends of Loudwater School (FOLS) lottery is open to all parents, staff and friends of Loudwater School.  
 
Monthly draws will take place from September 2023, wherever possible on the last Friday of each month. 
 
Participation costs just £12 per year (paid in advance).  Winners will receive 50% of the monthly prize fund 
and the remainder will go directly to FOLS, to help support activities and equipment for our children at the 
school.  Winners will be notified via the school newsletter and winnings can be collected from the school 
office. 
 
Entry is easy - you can now pay via School Gateway on your phone/mobile device.  You will be asked to 
confirm you wish to participate and consent for the funds to be taken in the usual manner direct from your 
bank account.  The consent form will be active on School Gateway from now until the 28th September.  If 
your child started at the school in September 2023, you will be able to register for School Gateway before 
the end of the active period. 
 
Alternatively, if you do not have access to School Gateway, then you can pay £12 by cash or cheque and 
complete the form below.  Please fill in the form below, place in an envelope marked FOLS LOTTERY and 
return to the school office by 28th September. 
 
Remember, the draw is open to all friends of the school – so please encourage your family and friends to 
support us in this way.  Extra forms can be obtained from the FOLS committee. 
 
 
I wish to participate in the FOLS lottery 2023/24 and enclose a cheque/cash for £12.  Cheques should be 
made payable to Loudwater School - PTA. 
 
Your name: 
 
 
Child’s name (if applicable): 
 
 
Telephone:      Email: 
 
 
Signature: 

Loudwater Combined School 
School Way, Kingsmead Road, 

Loudwater, High Wycombe 
Buckinghamshire   

HP11 1JJ 
 

Telephone:  01494 524919 
     


